

Tuesday 19th January 2016

Dear Parents/Carers.

The children thoroughly enjoyed our afterschool clubs last half term and these will commence again next half term (Spring 2).

Craft Club was a huge success last time and is back on schedule. Priority will be given to those children who did not get a place first time. Please return your slip (below) as soon as possible to ensure that your child secures a place.

This club will run on **Wednesday afternoons: 24**th **February, 2**nd**, 9**th**, 16**th **and 23**rd **March.** Due to the nature of this club it will run from **3.15-4.30pm** and will cost £2.50 per session.

Gymnastics club will also run again on a **Tuesday afternoon (3.15-4.15pm)** and will be led by Sam - a trained gymnastic coach who has been previously running the club. This club will run on **23rd February 1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd March**. This club will cost £1.50 per session.

Both clubs are available for children from Reception to Year 4. However, if there are insufficient numbers for either of these clubs we will have to cancel them.

Please send your reply slips back to the school office by **Friday 12th February**. As we appreciate that not everyone has regular excess to emails we have sent everyone a paper copy. Children will be given a place on a first come first served basis.

As Mrs Kennedy is off, email replies will not be accepted in this case.

Kind regards,	
Mrs Maule	
Name:	-
Class:	
First Choice:	
Second Choice:	

Telephone: 01665 574222 Fax: 01665 574763 E-mail: <u>Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Mrs B Athey-Headteacher, Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland, NE66 4UP. Church of England Controlled School







Telephone: 01665 574222 Fax: 01665 574763 E-mail: <u>Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Mrs B Athey-Headteacher, Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland, NE66 4UP. Church of England Controlled School





